
WHAT YOU NEED TO KNOW 

• 

• 

• 

• 

 The final Environmental Impact Statement 

was published in May 2017. 

 Final design is anticipated to be completed 

for the corridor by late 2018. 

 Construction is anticipated to begin by 

early 2019 and be completed by late 2020. 

Construction is expected to be phased. 
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PROJECT INFORMATION & CONTACT 
www.seattle.gov/transportation/BGT_MissingLink.htm 
Louisa Galassini, Project Manager 
BGT_MissingLink@seattle.gov or (206) 256-5264  
For translation services, please call: (206) 256-5264 


